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The anatomy
of a serious condition


Narcolepsy is one of the strangest and probably most distressing
diseases there is, rarely, but with considerable psychological and
psychosocial consequences. Fortunately, today one is no longer
helplessly exposed to its consequences. A number of quite
satisfactory treatment measures, especially medication, make it
easier for the people concerned to cope with the stress and
peculiarities of their illness. What is it all about and what can
be done? The term narcolepsy is derived from the old Greek
terms “narke“ (numbness, convulsion, paralysis) and “lepsis” (to
accept, to receive). Or, in short: "overcome by drowsiness". In the
vernacular narcolepsy is also called "sleeping sickness" or
"addiction to slumber" despite the fact that narcolepsy has nothing
to do with any form of addiction. It is, however, quite often a
symptom of people with degenerative brain diseases, such as
Parkinson’s and several types of dementia. The link to Parkinson’s
disease is especially strong. A German study showed in 2012 that
both, Parkinson’s and narcolepsy have many symptoms in common,
especially the (partial) loss of the olfactory sense. 








Narcolepsy is as old as mankind. In the past, it was mostly
misunderstood as epilepsy, hysteria, "heart attacks", fainting or
"sleeping sickness", described in more detail for the first time
about 130 years ago and shortly afterwards accepted as a disease or
symptom in its own right, which could finally be more concretely
delimited, defined and classified in the middle of the 20th century
by means of electroencephalogram (EEG) and biochemical methods.
Today, narcolepsy is regarded as a chronic organic disease pattern,
which is diagnosed and treated partly by neurology and partly by
the modern discipline of sleep medicine. It is characterized by the
following functional disorders of the sleep-wake-regulation:



	daytime sleepiness (with sleep attacks)


	cataplectic attacks (cataplexy)


	sleep paralysis


	hypnagogic hallucinations (sensory delusions)





Almost every patient with narcoleptic symptoms shows states of
pronounced drowsiness during the day and attacks of insurmountable
urge to fall asleep (technical term: imperative sleep attacks).
Especially at the beginning of narcolepsy, daytime sleepiness is
the most common symptom. It is not to be confused with "normal
tiredness" which is caused by a sleep deficit, so it is also
possible despite sufficient sleep. In most cases it develops into a
chronic condition to which the patients can get used to, so that
they are sometimes not even aware of this "drowsy tiredness".It is
often built into the daily routine (technical term: circadian
rhythm), depends on certain situations (especially monotonous
strain, concentration, but also in case of sudden relaxation from
stress). It is often built into the daily routine (technical term:
circadian rhythm), depends on certain situations (especially
monotonous strain, concentration, but also in case of sudden
relaxation from stress).



In addition, daytime sleepiness is only considered a characteristic
symptom if it persists daily for at least three months. The
overwhelming need for sleep or sleep attacks are the characteristic
feature of narcolepsy, which is why they have given the entire
clinical picture its name. The frequency of such sleep attacks
varies between several times a day and once in several years.
Between a few seconds and several hours, the sufferers have an
almost compulsive need for sleep, so that they have to sit down
immediately or even lie down in order not to fall asleep in an
unfavourable or even harmful position.  Sometimes the sleep
attack sets in so promptly that objects fall out of the patient's
hand. Such seizures occur particularly suddenly after meals or
alcohol consumption, in warm rooms, while reading, watching
television or travelling (car, bus, train). At the wheel of a car,
aggressive forms of sleep attacks can even become life-threatening.
Often such attacks of falling asleep are not noticed for a long
time until they finally exceed a certain level or the patient falls
asleep in very unusual situations. Some narcoleptics have sudden
sleep attacks while walking, cycling, skiing, driving a car or even
an airplane, during work lunches and even during sexual intercourse
or painful operations. They then have to sit down or lie down as
quickly as possible and immediately fall asleep without being able
to resist this sometimes embarrassing urge. The sleep during a
narcoleptic attack is not refreshing. On the contrary: many
narcoleptics feel exhausted after their seizures.
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